The War That Ended Peace Road To 1914 Margaret Macmillan
Eventually, you will extremely discover a extra experience and realization by spending more cash. yet when? accomplish you admit that you require to acquire those
every needs in the same way as having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
comprehend even more more or less the globe, experience, some places, similar to history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your enormously own epoch to exploit reviewing habit. in the midst of guides you could enjoy now is The War That Ended Peace Road To 1914 Margaret Macmillan
below.

prospects for stable peace. A more sensible approach to post-conflict
peacebuilding would seek, first, to establish a system of domestic institutions
that are capable of managing the destabilizing effects of democratization and
marketization within peaceful bounds and only then phase in political and economic
reforms slowly, as conditions warrant. Peacebuilders should establish the
foundations of effective governmental institutions prior to launching wholesale
liberalization programs. Avoiding the problems that marred many peacebuilding
operations in the 1990s will require longer-lasting and, ultimately, more
intrusive forms of intervention in the domestic affairs of these states. This book
was first published in 2004.
01/07/1914 00:00:00 Sean McMeekin 2013-07-04 The outbreak of the First World War
was ‘a drama never surpassed’. One hundred years later, the characters still seem
larger than life: Archduke Franz Ferdinand, brooding heir to the Habsburg throne;
the fanatical Bosnian Serb assassins who plot to murder him; Conrad and Berchtold,
the Austrians who exploit the outrage; Kaiser Wilhelm and Bethmann Hollweg,
backing up the Austrians; Sazonov, Russian Foreign Minister, trying to live down a
reputation for cowardice; Poincaré and Paléologue, two French statesmen who urge
on the Russians; and not least Winston Churchill, who, alone among Cabinet
officials in London, perceives the seriousness of the situation in time to take
action. July 1914 tells the story of Europe’s countdown to war through the eyes of
these men, between the bloody opening act on 28 June 1914 and Britain’s final
plunge on 4 August, which turned a European conflict into a world war. The
outbreak of war was no accident of fate. Individual statesmen, pursuing real
objectives, conjured up the conflict – in some cases by conscious intention. While
some sought honourably to defuse tensions, others all but oozed with malice as
they rigged the decks for war. Dramatic, inevitably tense and almost forensically
observed, Sean McMeekin’s unique book retells the story of that cataclysmic month,
making clear as never before who was responsible for the catastrophe. You will
never think the same way again about the origins of the First World War.
The Whig Revival, 1808-1830 W. Hay 2004-11-30 Between 1808 and 1830, the Whigs
made a remarkable transition from opposition to office that highlights important
trends in early Nineteenth-Century Britain. The Whig Revival examines how a
coalition between provincial interest groups and the parliamentary party
established them as a viable governing party by 1830. Where earlier studies have
focused on the Whigs experience in government or liberal reform movements, this
work examines their years in opposition and how the struggle for power broadened
the political nation beyond metropolitan elites.
Paris 1919 Margaret MacMillan 2007-12-18 A landmark work of narrative history,
Paris 1919 is the first full-scale treatment of the Peace Conference in more than

Postwar Tony Judt 2006-09-05 Finalist for the Pulitzer Prize • Winner of the
Council on Foreign Relations Arthur Ross Book Award • One of the New York Times'
Ten Best Books of the Year “Impressive . . . Mr. Judt writes with enormous
authority.” —The Wall Street Journal “Magisterial . . . It is, without a doubt,
the most comprehensive, authoritative, and yes, readable postwar history.” —The
Boston Globe Almost a decade in the making, this much-anticipated grand history of
postwar Europe from one of the world's most esteemed historians and intellectuals
is a singular achievement. Postwar is the first modern history that covers all of
Europe, both east and west, drawing on research in six languages to sweep readers
through thirty-four nations and sixty years of political and cultural change-all
in one integrated, enthralling narrative. Both intellectually ambitious and
compelling to read, thrilling in its scope and delightful in its small details,
Postwar is a rare joy. Judt's book, Ill Fares the Land, republished in 2021
featuring a new preface by bestselling author of Between the World and Me and The
Water Dancer, Ta-Nehisi Coates.
A World Undone G. J. Meyer 2007 A narrative of the First World War examines the
brutal conflict that transformed the face of Europe, paved the way for the Soviet
Union and Hitler, and had long lasting repercussions.
The Sleepwalkers Christopher Clark 2013-03-19 One of The New York Times Book
Review’s 10 Best Books of the Year Winner of the Los Angeles Times Book Prize
(History) The Sleepwalkers: How Europe Went to War in 1914 is historian
Christopher Clark’s riveting account of the explosive beginnings of World War I.
Drawing on new scholarship, Clark offers a fresh look at World War I, focusing not
on the battles and atrocities of the war itself, but on the complex events and
relationships that led a group of well-meaning leaders into brutal conflict. Clark
traces the paths to war in a minute-by-minute, action-packed narrative that cuts
between the key decision centers in Vienna, Berlin, St. Petersburg, Paris, London,
and Belgrade, and examines the decades of history that informed the events of 1914
and details the mutual misunderstandings and unintended signals that drove the
crisis forward in a few short weeks. Meticulously researched and masterfully
written, Christopher Clark’s The Sleepwalkers is a dramatic and authoritative
chronicle of Europe’s descent into a war that tore the world apart.
At War's End Roland Paris 2004-05-24 All fourteen major peacebuilding missions
launched between 1989 and 1999 shared a common strategy for consolidating peace
after internal conflicts: immediate democratization and marketization.
Transforming war-shattered states into market democracies is basically sound, but
pushing this process too quickly can have damaging and destabilizing effects. The
process of liberalization is inherently tumultuous, and can undermine the
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twenty-five years. It offers a scintillating view of those dramatic and fateful
days when much of the modern world was sketched out, when countries were
created—Iraq, Yugoslavia, Israel—whose troubles haunt us still. Winner of the
Samuel Johnson Prize • Winner of the PEN Hessell Tiltman Prize • Winner of the
Duff Cooper Prize Between January and July 1919, after “the war to end all wars,”
men and women from around the world converged on Paris to shape the peace. Center
stage, for the first time in history, was an American president, Woodrow Wilson,
who with his Fourteen Points seemed to promise to so many people the fulfillment
of their dreams. Stern, intransigent, impatient when it came to security concerns
and wildly idealistic in his dream of a League of Nations that would resolve all
future conflict peacefully, Wilson is only one of the larger-than-life characters
who fill the pages of this extraordinary book. David Lloyd George, the gregarious
and wily British prime minister, brought Winston Churchill and John Maynard
Keynes. Lawrence of Arabia joined the Arab delegation. Ho Chi Minh, a kitchen
assistant at the Ritz, submitted a petition for an independent Vietnam. For six
months, Paris was effectively the center of the world as the peacemakers carved up
bankrupt empires and created new countries. This book brings to life the
personalities, ideals, and prejudices of the men who shaped the settlement. They
pushed Russia to the sidelines, alienated China, and dismissed the Arabs. They
struggled with the problems of Kosovo, of the Kurds, and of a homeland for the
Jews. The peacemakers, so it has been said, failed dismally; above all they failed
to prevent another war. Margaret MacMillan argues that they have unfairly been
made the scapegoats for the mistakes of those who came later. She refutes received
ideas about the path from Versailles to World War II and debunks the widely
accepted notion that reparations imposed on the Germans were in large part
responsible for the Second World War. Praise for Paris 1919 “It’s easy to get into
a war, but ending it is a more arduous matter. It was never more so than in 1919,
at the Paris Conference. . . . This is an enthralling book: detailed, fair,
unfailingly lively. Professor MacMillan has that essential quality of the
historian, a narrative gift.” —Allan Massie, The Daily Telegraph (London)
History's People Margaret MacMillan 2015-09-08 Part of the CBC Massey Lectures
Series In History’s People internationally acclaimed historian Margaret MacMillan
gives her own personal selection of figures of the past, women and men, some
famous and some little-known, who stand out for her. Some have changed the course
of history and even directed the currents of their times. Others are memorable for
being risk-takers, adventurers, or observers. She looks at the concept of
leadership through Bismarck and the unification of Germany; William Lyon MacKenzie
King and the preservation of the Canadian Federation; Franklin Delano Roosevelt
and the bringing of a unified United States into the Second World War. She also
notes how leaders can make huge and often destructive mistakes, as in the cases of
Hitler, Stalin, and Thatcher. Richard Nixon and Samuel de Champlain are examples
of daring risk-takers who stubbornly went their own ways, often in defiance of
their own societies. Then there are the dreamers, explorers, and adventurers,
individuals like Fanny Parkes and Elizabeth Simcoe who manage to defy or ignore
the constraints of their own societies. Finally, there are the observers, such as
Babur, the first Mughal emperor of India, and Victor Klemperer, a Holocaust
survivor, who kept the notes and diaries that bring the past to life. History’s
People is about the important and complex relationship between biography and
history, individuals and their times.
The Uses and Abuses of History Margaret MacMillan 2010-12-09 The past is
capricious enough to support every stance - no matter how questionable. In 2002,
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the Bush administration decided that dealing with Saddam Hussein was like
appeasing Hitler or Mussolini, and promptly invaded Iraq. Were they wrong to look
to history for guidance? No; their mistake was to exaggerate one of its lessons
while suppressing others of equal importance. History is often hijacked through
suppression, manipulation, and, sometimes, even outright deception. MacMillan's
book is packed full of examples of the abuses of history. In response, she urges
us to treat the past with care and respect.
The Art of War Sun Tzu 2021-03-18 The Art of War is an enduring classic that holds
a special place in the culture and history of East Asia. An ancient Chinese text
on the philosophy and politics of warfare and military strategy, the treatise was
written in 6th century B.C. by a warrior-philosopher now famous all over the world
as Sun Tzu. Sun Tzu's teachings remain as relevant to leaders and strategists
today as they were to rulers and military generals in ancient times. Divided into
thirteen chapters and written succinctly, The Art of War is a must-read for
anybody who works in a competitive environment.
How Wars End Gideon Rose 2011-12-20 Argues that the failure of the United States
to create successful peace settlements when ending the major wars of the twentieth
century has only led to subsequent conflicts and new wars which attempt to resolve
the issues of the previous war.
War and Peace Leo Tolstoi 2018-04-04 Reproduction of the original: War and Peace
by Leo Tolstoi
A Secret Journey Riley Bowman 2011-11-04 Art Hilmo was a teenage boy in Norway
when the Nazis invaded and began to take the Jewish families to concentration
camps. Knowing their lives were at stake, Art's family decided they would risk
everything to help these poor Jewish people.
To End All Wars Adam Hochschild 2011-04-11 In this riveting and suspenseful New
York Times best-selling book, Adam Hochschild brings WWI to life as never
before... World War I was supposed to be the “war to end all wars.” Over four long
years, nations around the globe were sucked into the tempest, and millions of men
died on the battlefields. To this day, the war stands as one of history’s most
senseless spasms of carnage, defying rational explanation. To End All Wars focuses
on the long-ignored moral drama of the war’s critics, alongside its generals and
heroes. Many of these dissenters were thrown in jail for their opposition to the
war, from a future Nobel Prize winner to an editor behind bars who distributed a
clandestine newspaper on toilet paper. These critics were sometimes intimately
connected to their enemy hawks: one of Britain’s most prominent women pacifist
campaigners had a brother who was commander in chief on the Western Front. Two
well-known sisters split so bitterly over the war that they ended up publishing
newspapers that attacked each other. Hochschild forces us to confront the big
questions: Why did so many nations get so swept up in the violence? Why couldn’t
cooler heads prevail? And can we ever avoid repeating history?
The War That Ended Peace Margaret MacMillan 2014-07-29 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS
OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • The Economist • The Christian
Science Monitor • Bloomberg Businessweek • The Globe and Mail From the bestselling
and award-winning author of Paris 1919 comes a masterpiece of narrative
nonfiction, a fascinating portrait of Europe from 1900 up to the outbreak of World
War I. The century since the end of the Napoleonic wars had been the most peaceful
era Europe had known since the fall of the Roman Empire. In the first years of the
twentieth century, Europe believed it was marching to a golden, happy, and
prosperous future. But instead, complex personalities and rivalries, colonialism
and ethnic nationalisms, and shifting alliances helped to bring about the failure
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of the long peace and the outbreak of a war that transformed Europe and the world.
The War That Ended Peace brings vividly to life the military leaders, politicians,
diplomats, bankers, and the extended, interrelated family of crowned heads across
Europe who failed to stop the descent into war: in Germany, the mercurial Kaiser
Wilhelm II and the chief of the German general staff, Von Moltke the Younger; in
Austria-Hungary, Emperor Franz Joseph, a man who tried, through sheer hard work,
to stave off the coming chaos in his empire; in Russia, Tsar Nicholas II and his
wife; in Britain, King Edward VII, Prime Minister Herbert Asquith, and British
admiral Jacky Fisher, the fierce advocate of naval reform who entered into the
arms race with Germany that pushed the continent toward confrontation on land and
sea. There are the would-be peacemakers as well, among them prophets of the
horrors of future wars whose warnings went unheeded: Alfred Nobel, who donated his
fortune to the cause of international understanding, and Bertha von Suttner, a
writer and activist who was the first woman awarded Nobel’s new Peace Prize. Here
too we meet the urbane and cosmopolitan Count Harry Kessler, who noticed many of
the early signs that something was stirring in Europe; the young Winston
Churchill, then First Lord of the Admiralty and a rising figure in British
politics; Madame Caillaux, who shot a man who might have been a force for peace;
and more. With indelible portraits, MacMillan shows how the fateful decisions of a
few powerful people changed the course of history. Taut, suspenseful, and
impossible to put down, The War That Ended Peace is also a wise cautionary
reminder of how wars happen in spite of the near-universal desire to keep the
peace. Destined to become a classic in the tradition of Barbara Tuchman’s The Guns
of August, The War That Ended Peace enriches our understanding of one of the
defining periods and events of the twentieth century. Praise for The War That
Ended Peace “Magnificent . . . The War That Ended Peace will certainly rank among
the best books of the centennial crop.”—The Economist “Superb.”—The New York Times
Book Review “Masterly . . . marvelous . . . Those looking to understand why World
War I happened will have a hard time finding a better place to start.”—The
Christian Science Monitor “The debate over the war’s origins has raged for years.
Ms. MacMillan’s explanation goes straight to the heart of political fallibility. .
. . Elegantly written, with wonderful character sketches of the key players, this
is a book to be treasured.”—The Wall Street Journal “A magisterial 600-page
panorama.”—Christopher Clark, London Review of Books
28 June Alan Sharp 2014-08-15 On June 28, 1919, the Peace Treaty was signed in the
Hall of Mirrors at Versailles, five years to the day after the assassination of
Archduke Franz Ferdinand in Sarajevo triggered Europe's precipitous descent into
war. This war was the first conflict to be fought on a global scale. By its end in
1918, four empires had collapsed, and their minority populations, which had never
before existed as independent entities, were encouraged to seek self-determination
and nationhood. Following on from Haus’s monumental thirty-two Volume series on
the signatories of the Versailles peace treaty, The Makers of the Modern World, 28
June looks in greater depth at the smaller nations that are often ignored in
general histories, and in doing so seeks to understand the conflict from a global
perspective, asking not only how each of the signatories came to join the conflict
but also giving an overview of the long-term consequences of their having done so.
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The Daily Show with Jon Stewart,
as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen years, The
Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders between television
comedy, political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It launched the careers
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of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted the hypocrisies of the
powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behind-the-scenes gags,
controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled by the players themselves, from
legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members and writers-including Samantha
Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve Carell - plus some of The Daily
Show's most prominent guests and adversaries: John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck,
Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral history takes the reader behind the
curtain for all the show's highlights, from its origins as Comedy Central's
underdog late-night program to Trevor Noah's succession, rising from a scrappy
jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to become part of the beating heart of
politics-a trusted source for not only comedy but also commentary, with a
reputation for calling bullshit and an ability to effect real change in the world.
Through years of incisive election coverage, passionate debates with President
Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes
on Wall Street and racism, The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for
the first time, the people behind the show's seminal moments come together to
share their memories of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's
most groundbreaking shows.
War on Peace Ronan Farrow 2021-06-22 A harrowing exploration of the collapse of
American diplomacy and the abdication of global leadership, by the winner of the
2018 Pulitzer Prize in Public Service.
Hiroshima John Hersey 2020-06-23 "A new edition with a final chapter written forty
years after the explosion."
Dangerous Games Margaret MacMillan 2009-07-07 Acclaimed historian Margaret
MacMillan explores here the many ways in which history affects us all. She shows
how a deeper engagement with history, both as individuals and in the sphere of
public debate, can help us understand ourselves and the world better. But she also
warns that history can be misused and lead to misunderstanding. History is used to
justify religious movements and political campaigns alike. Dictators may suppress
history because it undermines their ideas, agendas, or claims to absolute
authority. Nationalists may tell false, one-sided, or misleading stories about the
past. Political leaders might mobilize their people by telling lies. It is
imperative that we have an understanding of the past and avoid these and other
common traps in thinking to which many fall prey. This brilliantly reasoned work,
alive with incident and figures both great and infamous, will compel us to examine
history anew—and skillfully illuminates why it is important to treat the past with
care.
War: How Conflict Shaped Us Margaret MacMillan 2020-10-06 Is peace an aberration?
The bestselling author of Paris 1919 offers a provocative view of war as an
essential component of humanity. NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW AND THE EAST HAMPTON STAR “Margaret MacMillan has
produced another seminal work. . . . She is right that we must, more than ever,
think about war. And she has shown us how in this brilliant, elegantly written
book.”—H.R. McMaster, author of Dereliction of Duty and Battlegrounds: The Fight
to Defend the Free World The instinct to fight may be innate in human nature, but
war—organized violence—comes with organized society. War has shaped humanity’s
history, its social and political institutions, its values and ideas. Our very
language, our public spaces, our private memories, and some of our greatest
cultural treasures reflect the glory and the misery of war. War is an
uncomfortable and challenging subject not least because it brings out both the
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vilest and the noblest aspects of humanity. Margaret MacMillan looks at the ways
in which war has influenced human society and how, in turn, changes in political
organization, technology, or ideologies have affected how and why we fight. War:
How Conflict Shaped Us explores such much-debated and controversial questions as:
When did war first start? Does human nature doom us to fight one another? Why has
war been described as the most organized of all human activities? Why are warriors
almost always men? Is war ever within our control? Drawing on lessons from wars
throughout the past, from classical history to the present day, MacMillan reveals
the many faces of war—the way it has determined our past, our future, our views of
the world, and our very conception of ourselves.
The Battle for Peace Juan Manuel Santos 2021-04-16 This is the comprehensive
account of the long and difficult road traveled to end the fifty-year armed
conflict with the FARC, the oldest guerrilla army in the world; a long war that
left more than eight million victims. The obstacles to peace were both large and
dangerous. All previous attempts to negotiate with the FARC had failed, creating
an environment where differences were irreconcilable and political will was
scarce. The Battle for Peace is the story not only of the six years of negotiation
and the peace process that transformed a country, its secret contacts, its
international implications, and difficulties and achievements but also of the two
previous decades in which Colombia oscillated between warlike confrontation and
negotiated solution. In The Battle for Peace Juan Manuel Santos shares the lessons
he learned about war and peace and how to build a successful negotiation process
in the context of a nation which had all but resigned itself to war and the
complexities of twenty-first-century international law and diplomacy. While Santos
is clear that there is no handbook for making peace, he offers conflict-tested
guidance on the critical parameters, conditions, and principles as well as rich
detail on the innovations that made it possible for his nation to find common
ground and a just solution.
Gambling with Armageddon Martin J. Sherwin 2020-10-13 From the Pulitzer Prizewinning author of American Prometheus comes the first effort to set the Cuban
Missile Crisis, with its potential for nuclear holocaust, in a wider historical
narrative of the Cold War—how such a crisis arose, and why at the very last
possible moment it didn't happen. In this groundbreaking look at the Cuban Missile
Crisis, Martin Sherwin not only gives us a riveting sometimes hour-by-hour
explanation of the crisis itself, but also explores the origins, scope, and
consequences of the evolving place of nuclear weapons in the post-World War II
world. Mining new sources and materials, and going far beyond the scope of earlier
works on this critical face-off between the United States and the Soviet
Union—triggered when Khrushchev began installing missiles in Cuba at Castro's
behest—Sherwin shows how this volatile event was an integral part of the wider
Cold War and was a consequence of nuclear arms. Gambling with Armageddon looks in
particular at the original debate in the Truman Administration about using the
Atomic Bomb; the way in which President Eisenhower relied on the threat of massive
retaliation to project U.S. power in the early Cold War era; and how President
Kennedy, though unprepared to deal with the Bay of Pigs debacle, came of age
during the Cuban Missile Crisis. Here too is a clarifying picture of what was
going on in Khrushchev's Soviet Union. Martin Sherwin has spent his career in the
study of nuclear weapons and how they have shaped our world. Gambling with
Armegeddon is an outstanding capstone to his work thus far.
The Man in the High Castle Philip K. Dick 2012-01 In a classic work of alternate
history, the United States is divided up and ruled by the Axis powers after the
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defeat of the Allies during World War II. Reissue. Winner of the Hugo Award for
Best Novel.
The Vanquished Robert Gerwarth 2016-11-15 A Times Literary Supplement Best Book of
2016 An epic, groundbreaking account of the ethnic and state violence that
followed the end of World War I—conflicts that would shape the course of the
twentieth century For the Western Allies, November 11, 1918, has always been a
solemn date—the end of fighting that had destroyed a generation, but also a
vindication of a terrible sacrifice with the total collapse of the principal
enemies: the German Empire, Austria-Hungary, and the Ottoman Empire. But for much
of the rest of Europe this was a day with no meaning, as a continuing, nightmarish
series of conflicts engulfed country after country. In The Vanquished, a highly
original and gripping work of history, Robert Gerwarth asks us to think again
about the true legacy of the First World War. In large part it was not the
fighting on the Western Front that proved so ruinous to Europe’s future, but the
devastating aftermath, as countries on both sides of the original conflict were
savaged by revolutions, pogroms, mass expulsions, and further major military
clashes. In the years immediately after the armistice, millions would die across
central, eastern, and southeastern Europe before the Soviet Union and a series of
rickety and exhausted small new states would come into being. It was here, in the
ruins of Europe, that extreme ideologies such as fascism would take shape and
ultimately emerge triumphant. As absorbing in its drama as it is unsettling in its
analysis, The Vanquished is destined to transform our understanding of not just
the First World War but the twentieth century as a whole.
On War Carl von Clausewitz 1908
Women of the Raj Margaret MacMillan 2007-10-09 In the nineteenth century, at the
height of colonialism, the British ruled India under a government known as the
Raj. British men and women left their homes and traveled to this mysterious,
beautiful country–where they attempted to replicate their own society. In this
fascinating portrait, Margaret MacMillan examines the hidden lives of the women
who supported their husbands’ conquests–and in turn supported the Raj, often
behind the scenes and out of the history books. Enduring heartbreaking separations
from their families, these women had no choice but to adapt to their strange new
home, where they were treated with incredible deference by the natives but found
little that was familiar. The women of the Raj learned to cope with the harsh
Indian climate and ward off endemic diseases; they were forced to make their own
entertainment–through games, balls, and theatrics–and quickly learned to abide by
the deeply ingrained Anglo-Indian love of hierarchy. Weaving interviews, letters,
and memoirs with a stunning selection of illustrations, MacMillan presents a vivid
cultural and social history of the daughters, sisters, mothers, and wives of the
men at the center of a daring imperialist experiment–and reveals India in all its
richness and vitality. “A marvellous book . . . [Women of the Raj] successfully
[re-creates] a vanished world that continues to hold a fascination long after the
sun has set on the British empire.” –The Globe and Mail “MacMillan has that
essential quality of the historian, a narrative gift.” –The Daily Telegraph
“MacMillan is a superb writer who can bring history to life.” –The Philadelphia
Inquirer “Well researched and thoroughly enjoyable.” –Evening Standard
The Pity of War Niall Ferguson 2008-08-05 In The Pity of War, Niall Ferguson makes
a simple and provocative argument: that the human atrocity known as the Great War
was entirely England's fault. Britain, according to Ferguson, entered into war
based on naïve assumptions of German aims—and England's entry into the war
transformed a Continental conflict into a world war, which they then badly
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mishandled, necessitating American involvement. The war was not inevitable,
Ferguson argues, but rather the result of the mistaken decisions of individuals
who would later claim to have been in the grip of huge impersonal forces.That the
war was wicked, horrific, inhuman,is memorialized in part by the poetry of men
like Wilfred Owen and Siegfried Sassoon, but also by cold statistics. More British
soldiers were killed in the first day of the Battle of the Somme than Americans in
the Vietnam War; indeed, the total British fatalities in that single battle—some
420,000—exceeds the entire American fatalities for both World Wars. And yet, as
Ferguson writes, while the war itself was a disastrous folly, the great majority
of men who fought it did so with enthusiasm. Ferguson vividly brings back to life
this terrifying period, not through dry citation of chronological chapter and
verse but through a series of brilliant chapters focusing on key ways in which we
now view the First World War.For anyone wanting to understand why wars are fought,
why men are willing to fight them, and why the world is as it is today, there is
no sharper nor more stimulating guide than Niall Ferguson's The Pity of War.
The First World War John Keegan 2012-11-21 The First World War created the modern
world. A conflict of unprecedented ferocity, it abruptly ended the relative peace
and prosperity of the Victorian era, unleashing such demons of the twentieth
century as mechanized warfare and mass death. It also helped to usher in the ideas
that have shaped our times--modernism in the arts, new approaches to psychology
and medicine, radical thoughts about economics and society--and in so doing
shattered the faith in rationalism and liberalism that had prevailed in Europe
since the Enlightenment. With The First World War, John Keegan, one of our most
eminent military historians, fulfills a lifelong ambition to write the definitive
account of the Great War for our generation. Probing the mystery of how a
civilization at the height of its achievement could have propelled itself into
such a ruinous conflict, Keegan takes us behind the scenes of the negotiations
among Europe's crowned heads (all of them related to one another by blood) and
ministers, and their doomed efforts to defuse the crisis. He reveals how, by an
astonishing failure of diplomacy and communication, a bilateral dispute grew to
engulf an entire continent. But the heart of Keegan's superb narrative is, of
course, his analysis of the military conflict. With unequalled authority and
insight, he recreates the nightmarish engagements whose names have become legend-Verdun, the Somme and Gallipoli among them--and sheds new light on the strategies
and tactics employed, particularly the contributions of geography and technology.
No less central to Keegan's account is the human aspect. He acquaints us with the
thoughts of the intriguing personalities who oversaw the tragically unnecessary
catastrophe--from heads of state like Russia's hapless tsar, Nicholas II, to
renowned warmakers such as Haig, Hindenburg and Joffre. But Keegan reserves his
most affecting personal sympathy for those whose individual efforts history has
not recorded--"the anonymous millions, indistinguishably drab, undifferentially
deprived of any scrap of the glories that by tradition made the life of the manat-arms tolerable." By the end of the war, three great empires--the AustroHungarian, the Russian and the Ottoman--had collapsed. But as Keegan shows, the
devastation ex-tended over the entirety of Europe, and still profoundly informs
the politics and culture of the continent today. His brilliant, panoramic account
of this vast and terrible conflict is destined to take its place among the
classics of world history. With 24 pages of photographs, 2 endpaper maps, and 15
maps in text
To Hell and Back Ian Kershaw 2015-11-17 "Chilling... To Hell and Back should be
required reading in every chancellery, every editorial cockpit and every place
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where peevish Euroskeptics do their thinking…. Kershaw documents each and every
‘ism’ of his analysis with extraordinary detail and passionate humanism."—The New
York Times Book Review The Penguin History of Europe series reaches the twentieth
century with acclaimed scholar Ian Kershaw’s long-anticipated analysis of the
pivotal years of World War I and World War II. The European catastrophe, the long
continuous period from 1914 to 1949, was unprecedented in human history—an
extraordinarily dramatic, often traumatic, and endlessly fascinating period of
upheaval and transformation. This new volume in the Penguin History of Europe
series offers comprehensive coverage of this tumultuous era. Beginning with the
outbreak of World War I through the rise of Hitler and the aftermath of the Second
World War, award-winning British historian Ian Kershaw combines his characteristic
original scholarship and gripping prose as he profiles the key decision makers and
the violent shocks of war as they affected the entire European continent and
radically altered the course of European history. Kershaw identifies four major
causes for this catastrophe: an explosion of ethnic-racist nationalism, bitter and
irreconcilable demands for territorial revisionism, acute class conflict given
concrete focus through the Bolshevik Revolution, and a protracted crisis of
capitalism. Incisive, brilliantly written, and filled with penetrating insights,
To Hell and Back offers an indispensable study of a period in European history
whose effects are still being felt today.
The Forever War Joe Haldeman 1975 "Del Rey book." Battling the Taurans in space
was one problem as Private William Mandella worked his way up the ranks to major.
In spanning the stars, he aged only months while Earth aged centuries.
The Road Less Traveled Philip Zelikow 2021-03-16 A revelatory new history that
explores the tantalizing and almost-realized possibility that the First World War
could have ended in 1916, saving millions of lives and utterly changing the course
of history. In August 1916, two years into World War I, leaders in all the warring
powers faced a crisis. There were no good military options. Money, people, and
food were running short. Yet roads to peace seemed daunting too, as exhausted
nations, drummed forward by patriotic duty and war passion, sought meaning from
their appalling sacrifices. Germany made the first move. Its government secretly
asked Woodrow Wilson, President of the United States and leader of the only great
power still neutral, to mediate an end to the Great War. As a token of good faith,
Germany promised to withdraw from occupied Belgium. Wilson was too anxious to make
peace. If he failed, he felt sure America would drift into a dreadful, wider war.
Meanwhile, the French president confided to Britain's King that the Allies should
accept Wilson's expected peace move and end the war. In THE ROAD LESS TRAVELED,
Philip Zelikow recounts the five months when, behind closed doors, the future of
the war, and the world, hung in the balance. It is a story of civic courage, of
awful responsibility, and of how some rose to the occasion or shrank from it.
"Peace is on the floor waiting to be picked up!" pleaded the German ambassador to
the United States. This book shows how right he was, and how close leaders came to
doing so.
Humane Samuel Moyn 2021-09-07 "[A] brilliant new book . . . Humane provides a
powerful intellectual history of the American way of war. It is a bold departure
from decades of historiography dominated by interventionist bromides." —Jackson
Lears, The New York Review of Books A prominent historian exposes the dark side of
making war more humane In the years since 9/11, we have entered an age of endless
war. With little debate or discussion, the United States carries out military
operations around the globe. It hardly matters who’s president or whether liberals
or conservatives operate the levers of power. The United States exercises dominion
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everywhere. In Humane: How the United States Abandoned Peace and Reinvented War,
Samuel Moyn asks a troubling but urgent question: What if efforts to make war more
ethical—to ban torture and limit civilian casualties—have only shored up the
military enterprise and made it sturdier? To advance this case, Moyn looks back at
a century and a half of passionate arguments about the ethics of using force. In
the nineteenth century, the founders of the Red Cross struggled mightily to make
war less lethal even as they acknowledged its inevitability. Leo Tolstoy
prominently opposed their efforts, reasoning that war needed to be abolished, not
reformed—and over the subsequent century, a popular movement to abolish war
flourished on both sides of the Atlantic. Eventually, however, reformers shifted
their attention from opposing the crime of war to opposing war crimes, with
fateful consequences. The ramifications of this shift became apparent in the
post-9/11 era. By that time, the US military had embraced the agenda of humane
war, driven both by the availability of precision weaponry and the need to protect
its image. The battle shifted from the streets to the courtroom, where the tactics
of the war on terror were litigated but its foundational assumptions went without
serious challenge. These trends only accelerated during the Obama and Trump
presidencies. Even as the two administrations spoke of American power and morality
in radically different tones, they ushered in the second decade of the “forever”
war. Humane is the story of how America went off to fight and never came back, and
how armed combat was transformed from an imperfect tool for resolving disputes
into an integral component of the modern condition. As American wars have become
more humane, they have also become endless. This provocative book argues that this
development might not represent progress at all.
Nixon and Mao Margaret MacMillan 2007-02-13 Margaret MacMillan, praised as “a
superb writer who can bring history to life” (The Philadelphia Inquirer), brings
her extraordinary gifts to one of the most important subjects today–the
relationship between the United States and China–and one of the most significant
moments in modern history. In February 1972, Richard Nixon, the first American
president ever to visit China, and Mao Tse-tung, the enigmatic Communist dictator,
met for an hour in Beijing. Their meeting changed the course of history and
ultimately laid the groundwork for the complex relationship between China and the
United States that we see today. That monumental meeting in 1972–during what Nixon
called “the week that changed the world”–could have been brought about only by
powerful leaders: Nixon himself, a great strategist and a flawed human being, and
Mao, willful and ruthless. They were assisted by two brilliant and complex
statesmen, Henry Kissinger and Chou En-lai. Surrounding them were fascinating
people with unusual roles to play, including the enormously disciplined and
unhappy Pat Nixon and a small-time Shanghai actress turned monstrous empress,
Jiang Qing. And behind all of them lay the complex history of two countries, two
great and equally confident civilizations: China, ancient and contemptuous yet
fearful of barbarians beyond the Middle Kingdom, and the United States, forwardlooking and confident, seeing itself as the beacon for the world. Nixon thought
China could help him get out of Vietnam. Mao needed American technology and
expertise to repair the damage of the Cultural Revolution. Both men wanted an ally
against an aggressive Soviet Union. Did they get what they wanted? Did Mao betray
his own revolutionary ideals? How did the people of China react to this apparent
change in attitude toward the imperialist Americans? Did Nixon make a mistake in
coming to China as a supplicant? And what has been the impact of the visit on the
United States ever since? Weaving together fascinating anecdotes and insights, an
understanding of Chinese and American history, and the momentous events of an
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extraordinary time, this brilliantly written book looks at one of the
transformative moments of the twentieth century and casts new light on a key
relationship for the world of the twenty-first century.
War and Peace Leo Tolstoy 2016-04-02 War and Peace by Leo Tolstoy from Coterie
Classics All Coterie Classics have been formatted for ereaders and devices and
include a bonus link to the free audio book. “If everyone fought for their own
convictions there would be no war.” ― Leo Tolstoy, War and Peace War and Peace is
an epic novel by Leo Tolstoy that explores the lives on individuals during the
time of international conflict.
The Rhyme of History Margaret MacMillan 2013-12-18 As the 100th anniversary of
World War I approaches, historian Margaret MacMillan compares current global
tensions—rising nationalism, globalization’s economic pressures, sectarian strife,
and the United States’ fading role as the world’s pre-eminent superpower—to the
period preceding the Great War. In illuminating the years before 1914, MacMillan
shows the many parallels between then and now, telling an urgent story for our
time. THE BROOKINGS ESSAY: In the spirit of its commitment to high-quality,
independent research, the Brookings Institution has commissioned works on major
topics of public policy by distinguished authors, including Brookings scholars.
The Brookings Essay is a multi-platform product aimed to engage readers in open
dialogue and debate. The views expressed, however, are solely those of the author.
Available in ebook only.
The Winds of War Herman Wouk 2008-11-15 Like no other masterpiece of historical
fiction, Herman Wouk's sweeping epic of World War II is the great novel of
America's Greatest Generation. Wouk's spellbinding narrative captures the tide of
global events, as well as all the drama, romance, heroism, and tragedy of World
War II, as it immerses us in the lives of a single American family drawn into the
very center of the war's maelstrom. The Winds of War and its sequel War and
Remembrance stand as the crowning achievement of one of America's most celebrated
storytellers.
The War That Ended Peace Margaret MacMillan 2013-10-29 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS
OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • The Economist • The Christian
Science Monitor • Bloomberg Businessweek • The Globe and Mail From the bestselling
and award-winning author of Paris 1919 comes a masterpiece of narrative
nonfiction, a fascinating portrait of Europe from 1900 up to the outbreak of World
War I. The century since the end of the Napoleonic wars had been the most peaceful
era Europe had known since the fall of the Roman Empire. In the first years of the
twentieth century, Europe believed it was marching to a golden, happy, and
prosperous future. But instead, complex personalities and rivalries, colonialism
and ethnic nationalisms, and shifting alliances helped to bring about the failure
of the long peace and the outbreak of a war that transformed Europe and the world.
The War That Ended Peace brings vividly to life the military leaders, politicians,
diplomats, bankers, and the extended, interrelated family of crowned heads across
Europe who failed to stop the descent into war: in Germany, the mercurial Kaiser
Wilhelm II and the chief of the German general staff, Von Moltke the Younger; in
Austria-Hungary, Emperor Franz Joseph, a man who tried, through sheer hard work,
to stave off the coming chaos in his empire; in Russia, Tsar Nicholas II and his
wife; in Britain, King Edward VII, Prime Minister Herbert Asquith, and British
admiral Jacky Fisher, the fierce advocate of naval reform who entered into the
arms race with Germany that pushed the continent toward confrontation on land and
sea. There are the would-be peacemakers as well, among them prophets of the
horrors of future wars whose warnings went unheeded: Alfred Nobel, who donated his
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fortune to the cause of international understanding, and Bertha von Suttner, a
writer and activist who was the first woman awarded Nobel’s new Peace Prize. Here
too we meet the urbane and cosmopolitan Count Harry Kessler, who noticed many of
the early signs that something was stirring in Europe; the young Winston
Churchill, then First Lord of the Admiralty and a rising figure in British
politics; Madame Caillaux, who shot a man who might have been a force for peace;
and more. With indelible portraits, MacMillan shows how the fateful decisions of a
few powerful people changed the course of history. Taut, suspenseful, and
impossible to put down, The War That Ended Peace is also a wise cautionary
reminder of how wars happen in spite of the near-universal desire to keep the
peace. Destined to become a classic in the tradition of Barbara Tuchman’s The Guns
of August, The War That Ended Peace enriches our understanding of one of the
defining periods and events of the twentieth century. Praise for The War That
Ended Peace “Magnificent . . . The War That Ended Peace will certainly rank among
the best books of the centennial crop.”—The Economist “Superb.”—The New York Times
Book Review “Masterly . . . marvelous . . . Those looking to understand why World
War I happened will have a hard time finding a better place to start.”—The
Christian Science Monitor “The debate over the war’s origins has raged for years.
Ms. MacMillan’s explanation goes straight to the heart of political fallibility. .
. . Elegantly written, with wonderful character sketches of the key players, this
is a book to be treasured.”—The Wall Street Journal “A magisterial 600-page
panorama.”—Christopher Clark, London Review of Books
The Guns of August Barbara W. Tuchman 2014-06-05 'War pressed against every
frontier. Suddenly dismayed, governments struggled and twisted to fend it off. It
was no use . . .' Barbara Tuchman's universally acclaimed, Pulitzer prize-winning
account of how the first thirty days of battle determined the course of the First
World War is to this day revered as the classic account of the conflict's opening.
From the precipitous plunge into war and the brutal and bloody battles of August
1914, Tuchman shows how events were propelled by a horrific logic which swept all
sides up in its unstoppable momentum. 'Fascinating, splendid, glittering. One of
the finest works of history.' New York Times 'Excellent.' Wall Street Journal
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'Brilliant, exciting.' Washington Post 'Brilliant . . . grips the mind.' New
Yorker 'A brilliant achievement.' Sunday Telegraph
Lincoln and the Fight for Peace John Avlon 2022-02-15 A groundbreaking, revelatory
history of Abraham Lincoln’s plan to secure a just and lasting peace after the
Civil War—a vision that inspired future presidents as well as the world’s most
famous peacemakers, including Nelson Mandela, Mahatma Gandhi, and Martin Luther
King, Jr. It is a story of war and peace, race and reconciliation. As the tide of
the Civil War turned in the spring of 1865, Abraham Lincoln took a dangerous twoweek trip to visit the troops on the front lines accompanied by his young son,
seeing combat up close, meeting liberated slaves in the ruins of Richmond, and
comforting wounded Union and Confederate soldiers. The power of Lincoln’s personal
example in the closing days of the war offers a portrait of a peacemaker. He did
not demonize people he disagreed with. He used humor, logic, and scripture to
depolarize bitter debates. Balancing moral courage with moderation, Lincoln
believed that decency could be the most practical form of politics, but he
understood that people were more inclined to listen to reason when greeted from a
position of strength. Ulysses S. Grant’s famously generous terms of surrender to
General Robert E. Lee at Appomattox that April were a direct expression of the
president’s belief that a soft peace should follow a hard war. While his
assassination sent the country careening off course, Lincoln’s vision would be
vindicated long after his death, inspiring future generations in their own quests
to secure a just and lasting peace. As US General Lucius Clay, architect of the
post-WWII German occupation, said when asked what guided his decisions: “I tried
to think of the kind of occupation the South would have had if Abraham Lincoln had
lived.” Lincoln and the Fight for Peace reveals how Lincoln’s character informed
his commitment to unconditional surrender followed by a magnanimous peace. Even
during the Civil War, surrounded by reactionaries and radicals, he refused to back
down from his belief that there is more that unites us than divides us. But he
also understood that peace needs to be waged with as much intensity as war.
Lincoln’s plan to win the peace is his unfinished symphony, but in its existing
notes, we can find an anthem that can begin to bridge our divisions today.
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